
Saturday, December 12, 2020

Lake Murray Tennis Club Minutes for Nov. 19, 2020 

Present:  Chet Snyder, Denise Stefanson, Lynne Carry, Ernie Kovacs, Erik Karlson


Management:  Kathy and Dan Emmerson


The meeting started at 1:03 pm


The minutes had been previously submitted through email.  The minutes were 
unanimously passed.


Upon the resignation of Greg Schmock Denise Stefanson has enthusiastically taken 
over the duties of treasurer!  Lynne Carry will now resume duties as secretary as she is 
no longer needed in the position of league manager since there is no league play as of 
now.


Erik Karlson reported that there were 26 new members in Oct. for a total of 393!  
Membership renewal will be March 1, 2021.  We need to redefine what constitutes a 
“family membership”, i.e., how many unrelated persons constitute a family per 
household.


Chet Snyder has completed the gazebo repair and the total cost came to $1,497.00.  It 
needs painting and will be painted soon.  Chet will order new cameras with lights and 
motion sensors for clubhouse.


Dan Emmerson distributed 3 bids for windscreens and recommends Court Tech do the 
job which also is the lowest bid at $31,485.00.  The courts will need rewiring of 
hardwire switches at a cost of $170.00, due to electrical issues with rain.  Dan also 
quoted us the price for 5 bench canopies to be placed between courts at a total of 
$14,562.00.  These benches have been long awaited by the club members for many 
years and we will get them in the new year.  Kathy reported that we need 2 more 
umbrellas for tables and that parking lot lights have been fixed by the city!  Dumpster is 
emptied weekly on Weds.  Frank has completed the pro contract.


Meeting was adjourned at 1:49 pm.
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